So, does PCA have your correct contact information? You *sure* about that?

Let's face it, we have too much information to maintain. When you first signed-up with Porsche Club of America, you supplied your mailing address, email, possibly your phone number, and depending how energetic you were at the time, completed the other information so you could receive newsletters, magazines, and updates on PCA National and Regional information. But now years later, have you moved, changed your phone number, or gone through a few different email accounts? For PCA National and the Lone Star Region to be able to contact you, or for you to customize what you want sent to you, your information has to be up-to-date in the PCA database then it is updated for LSRPCA. It just takes a few minutes, so take a look!



IMPORTANT! At the very bottom, left side of the "Account" and "Membership" pages is the "Save" button. Don't forget to click it before leaving each page!